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Dear Mr Nicholls 

We are the owners of ar-id wish to object to the planning application above 
for 90 Goldhurst Terrace for a side/rear eetension W e  have two reasons for our objection 

1 There has been evidence of recent movement  under the property (88 and 90 are part of same 
building) and we would have major concerns that any significant building work would exacerbate 
this issue 
2 This is a conservation area and we are very concerned that the extension would have a 
negative impact on the appearance and outlook at the rear of the property, which would be at 
odds with conservation policies 

As we understand that we were not able to comment directly on the web site please confirm 
receipt of this objection and n e t t  steps 

Thanks and regards, 

Sent from our Pad 


